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Farmer’s Market 

Our July farmer’s market will be held on Wednesday, July 10 from 11 AM-2 PM in the lobby. In 

addition to assorted local produce, the following homemade items will also be available for 

purchase: zucchini and strawberry rhubarb breads, power slaw and zucchini slaw, salsa, fire roasted 

chili, corn muffins and assorted cheeses. We will offer a sandwich board and our demo station will 

be zucchini alfredo over lentil pasta.  
 

Residents may use cash or charge items to their monthly statement. Guests and employees must use 

cash for purchases.  

 

Comment Cards 

I’d like to urge you to complete comment cards for the Dining Services department- good or bad. 

You do not need to sign your name; but please remember to add the date and meal period. 

Comment cards are reviewed at monthly Dining Committee meetings and are a great resource for us 

to make improvements and provide feedback to our staff on a regular basis. 

 
Liquor Lockers and New Refrigerator  

The refrigerator in the liquor locker room (Card Room) will be locked on July 17. Residents who 

pay for a liquor locker will receive a key for this refrigerator. The Welcome Committee will also 

receive a key. Liquor that is stored inside a locker that is not rented will be discarded on July 19. 
 

We’ve placed a small refrigerator with a freezer just inside the Card Room doors for temporary 

storage of food items. All items inside this refrigerator and freezer will be discarded each morning. 

If you have any questions or would like to rent a liquor locker, please contact Phyllis Franks at ext. 

8462.  

 
Room Reservation Reminder for Parties 

I’ve been asked to remind you that rooms for parties must be reserved using a room reservation 

form. This is required for proper set up and clean up by Housekeeping and Dining Services. If you 

are hosting a party or family gathering, please stop at the front desk to check the availability of a 

room and fill out the proper form. This includes the Great Room, Summer House, Card Room, 

Auditorium and Cranberry Lake Grill. 

 

Resident Get Together 

A resident get together is scheduled for Friday, July 19 at 1:30 PM in the Auditorium. Phyllis 

Franks, Director of Residential Services and Housekeeping/ Laundry, and Nancy O’Leary, 

Housekeeping Supervisor, will give an overview of their areas of responsibility.  I will also provide 

a brief update about the campus. 

 


